
PAX Technology Limited 
 

 

Authorization Letter 
 

Date: April 24, 2025 

 

Federal Communications Commission    

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

 

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer 

 

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

We, PAX Technology Limited, hereby authorize Shenzhen Zolon Technology Co., Ltd. to market 

our product under their own identification (FCC ID: 2AV5BAW140). 

 

The original identification is: FCC ID: V5PL1400 

The original granted date is: 06/30/2022 

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please have my best attention.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                            

Contact Person: Aileen Liu 

E-mail: certservice@paxsz.com 

 




